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Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

I hope that the first couple of weeks at Penglais school has gone as smoothly as possible for your child and 

they have settled into their new teaching groups. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of important 

upcoming events throughout the school term to date. We will also inform you via ParentMail of any significant 

changes to the schedule below. 

 

Monday 25th September & Wednesday 27th September – School musical production ‘We Will Rock You’ 

choir auditions. Students need to sign up outside D2 prior to the day. 
 

Tuesday 26th September – Nasal Flu immunisations taking place for Year 8 
 

Thursday 28th September – There will be a ‘Ffair Iaith’ for years 7-9. More information on this will be given 

to the students closer to the time.  
 

Thursday 5th October – We will be holding the year 6 open evening. Year 8 pupils have been given the 

opportunity to volunteer to help as guides for this event. Consent letters will be sent home with students who 

have come forward with more information. If your child has volunteered and you are happy for them to take 

part, it is vital that we receive the consent slips back by Wednesday October 4th. 
 

Thursday 14th December – Carol concert. Information on this will be sent out closer to the time. 
 

Friday 22nd December – INSET. 
 

Weekly –  

• Extra-curricular clubs are now up and running in the PE department. Fixtures have also started, with 

the netball and hockey teams competing against Newcastle Emlyn away last week. Well done to all 

involved. There are rugby, netball and hockey fixtures running tonight against Penweddig, and this 

will continue throughout the half term every Wednesday afternoon. We wish all teams the best of luck! 

• A timetable of extra-curricular activities running in each department will be released soon. 

 

I will be sending out one of these letters at the start of every term. I hope you have found the information 

useful. If you require any more information about any of the above, then please don’t hesitate in contacting 

the school. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

MISS K. THOMAS 

Head of Year 8 


